
City of Scarville Minutes for October 7, 2024

The City Council met in regular session at City Hall on October 7, 2024.  Mayor 
Pro Tem Carla Langfald called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  

Present at roll call were Council members Lynn Sanden, Carla Langfald, Guy Langfald, 
Matt Leuwerke and City Clerk Mary Faulkner.  

Absent:  Cory Mathahs

Moved by Matt Leuwerke, seconded by Guy Langfald, to approve the agenda.  Motion 
carried.

Moved by Matt Leuwerke, seconded by Guy Langfald to approve the minutes of the last 
meeting.  Motion carried.

Bills were reviewed.  A motion by Matt Leuwerke was seconded by Lynn Sanden to 
approve the payment of the following list of bills.  Motion carried.   

Alliant Energy – 796.30                    Mary Faulkner – 982.70               
Peterson Sanitation – 307.00                     Biz Wiz – 99.00                                                          
USDA – 693.00                                              USDA– 319.00                                                                                       
Turf Trimmers -   480.00                             Singlestad – 414.57                                                                       
Marilyn Storby – 150.00                              Doug Harmon – 277.30

There was not much to talk about this time. The fire station needs another garbage 
tote. The council requested to have on the next agenda to talk about a yard waste site. It 

was also agreed on by all to have Trick or Treating on October 31st from 5 pm to 7pm.
There being no further business, a motion by Lynn Sanden was seconded by Guy 
Langfald to adjourn at 6:55 p.m.  Motion carried. 

              __________________________________
Doug Harmon, Mayor

___________________________________
Mary Faulkner City Clerk


